
 

NSTU Provincial Executive Meeting 
August 15-16, 2011 
H I G H L I G H T S  

 

 
For The Teacher 

 
1. Elected 2

nd
 Vice-President:  Allister Wadden 

 Re-Elected Secretary-Treasurer:  Dave Jones 
 Personnel Committee:   Allister Wadden, Chair; Marlene Boyd, Mark Savoury, Gerry Alley 
 Nominating Committee:  Bill Bruhm, Chair, Tammy Landry, Ian Comeau, Cindy MacKinnon, Vince Gillis 
 
2. Approved the Table Officers’ Report; 
 
3. Appointed all Standing Committees for 2011-2012;  
  
4. Made a recommendation that a by-election be held for the Provincial Executive member from Halifax 

County on Tuesday, October 18, 2011. 
 
5. Appointed Kathy Kerr as convenor for the Halifax County by-election. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 


